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  Stop this bill immediately!  The Hareline Dubbin Co., LLC has been a fly tying 

supplier to us for many years, offering many products which this bill will ban, that are 

essential to fly tying for fly fishing in our business and many others across the 

country.  There are not synthetic materials to take the place of these natural furs and 

feathers, what so ever!  We are only a small fish in the pond compared to others who 

purchase from this business located in Oregon, but banning such products for sale 

will clearly have an adverse economic impact on not just a company located in your 

state, but many across the country.  Please stop and think about the large scope of 

what the impact of implementing this bill will have, not just in Oregon, but many other 

businesses across this great country as well. 


